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TO : Public Schools District Supervisor

School Heads
District DRRM coordinator
Elementary/Secondary Schocl DRRM cocrdinator

FROM : GLORIA B. BUYA-AO
Schools Division Superintendent,
DATE : 20 August 2018

SUBJECT : CHANGE OF VENUE OF THE BASIC DISASTER RISK REDUCTION
AND MANAGEMENT (DRRM) TRAINING

Due to the non-registration of Ifugac State University (IFSU) to PhilGEPS it is not allowed
that the Basic DRRM training be conducted there. As a result, it will be conducted at the
JME Garden, Hoba, Bolog, Kiangan, Ifugao. It will be still on the same date, August 24-26,
2018. For the selected participants please be guided accordingly.

For any questfons/clarifications, Kindly text or call the Division DRRM coordinator, Elveys
D. Binwag at this number 09168799701. For participants who cannot come on said schedule,
please notify your PSDS for him/her to identify a replacement.

For the participants from the districts of Aguinaldo, A. Lista, Asipulo, Hungduan, Mayoyao
and Tinoc, you can check-in at the training venue on Aug. 23, 2018 (day 0).

Thank you and looking forward to your participation.



